
  

 

 

 

 
 
September 5, 2022 
 
 
MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO 
Regional Director 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) 
MIMAROPA Region 
L & S Building 
1414 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 
 
Dear Director Claudio: 
 
Greetings from the Department of Tourism MIMAROPA! 
 
This refers to the discussions during the 2nd Quarter MIMAROPA Regional Tourism 
Committee (MRTC) meeting on June 14, 2022, relative to the Rules and Regulations 
for the Approval of Reclamation Projects and Reclamation Components of 
Development/Infrastructure Projects presented by the Philippine Reclamation 
Authority (PRA). It was mentioned that the DENR requires the project proponent to 
secure a Certification from the DOT.  
 
In view thereof, may request the DENR MIMAROPA to brief this Regional Office and 
other concerned offices and LGUs on your guidelines and policies requiring the 
issuance of certifications for pursuing sustainable development in the region. 
 
Ms. Faye Reyes will coordinate with your office on this matter. She may be reached 
at mobile number (0906) 272-4743 and email address: fareyes@tourism.gov.ph. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your favorable response. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
ATTY. BEVIENNE G. MALATEO 
Regional Director 
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